Hi classmates

We had a wonderful Christmas Dinner at Simon'’s in College Park in early December.
The attendance was excellent and the food was superb.

All had a good time visiting with classmates and their spouses and significant others.

Below are some pictures from the party

DELORES, ROBERT AND BARBARA LOWE & OTHERS



